THE“MUSIC OF YOUR LIFE" AM RADIO 1240

6-2-82 A MISCO Station

Mr., Bill Nittler
Box. 36
Nucla, Co. 81424

Dear Bill:

I would like to thank you for the fine reception report
concerning our station, and I'm sorry that it's taken so long
for us to reply. Your report was quite accurate and we are
certainly pleased to know that we're getting out so well on
250 wts., I've just finished another reply concerning a reception
report from West Germany , so evidently 1982 has been a good
year for Broadcast DX. I'm enclosing a copy of our most recent
monthly newsletter which our station publish's for local listeners.
As you'll note in the letter KAKZ is soon to be moving to new
studio's in downtown Wichita, so we're all going to very busy
in the next few months. Once again thanks for the report and
I wish you luck in future Broadcast DX'ing.

Sincerely,

Larry E. Means
C.E. KAKZ.
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